
INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 
 

 

 

To Parents of students in Classes 8 to 11 

 

12th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that Sai International School, India is hosting the 

International Sports Collaboration between Round Square Schools in Football from 

15-20 November 2023. 

 

The Registration fee per participant is R.O. 325.00 excluding the Air ticket and 

Travel & Medical Insurance.  

  

Please note that the selection trials for the Indian School Al Ghubra team will be 

done by the Physical Education department.  

 

Should you want your ward to take part in the in the selection trials kindly register 

their names with Mr Murugan (95071094) latest by 2nd March 2023. 

 

 

Best wishes 

Principal 
 


